
 
 
Status of the Special Requirements Fund (SRF) as of 1 November 2020  
(excerpt from WCPFC17-2020-FAC14-07, Report on Status of Other Funds for 2020 dated 2 November 

2020) 

 

Dear All, 

A breakdown of the status of the SRF as of 1 November 2020 is as follows:  

 

Income  

Balance brought forward from 2019 $236,140 

Donation from US $47,500 

Donation from Canada $75,000 

Donation from Australia $66,780 

Interest $229 

Total income  $425,649 

Less Expenditures  

Funded activities $151 

Remaining Fund Balance $425,498 

 

There were no activities funded out of the SRF for 2020. 

Proposals or questions regarding the use of the SRF can be sent to the Finance and Administration 

Manager, Aaron Nighswander (Aaron.Nighswander@wcpfc.int). 
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